doxpopr

February 14, 2008

To all Doxpop users:

As we wrote to you previously, on December 17, 2007, Monroe County courts ceased transmitting
updates to Doxpop. Since that time we have supplied access to static, historical records. The current
regulatory approval to publish these records expires on February 15, 2008, and the Monroe County
Courts have indicated that they do not intend to renew that approval. So, effective the evening of
February 15, information from Monroe County will not be available on Doxpop in any form.

Monroe County is important to Doxpop and our users. We continue to seek the cooperation of the
Division of State Court Administration and Judicial Technology and Automation Committee (JTAC)
in restoring Doxpop service for Monroe County. On October 25, 2007, over 3 months ago, we
submitted the proper administrative request and are currently awaiting action by the Division. The
Division has indicated that the matter is pending before the Indiana Supreme Court.

In the meantime, Doxpop continues to expand our coverage to other Indiana counties. The most
recent addition, LaPorte County, pushes our list of current partners up to 43 counties and 4
municipalities. We anticipate several other major announcements in the near future as well as the
return of Monroe County when the Division is able to act on our pending request.

Thank you for using Doxpop and, as always, don't hesitate to call 866-369-7671 if you have any
questions.

Sincerely,

Ray Ontko, President
rayo@doxpop.com

P.S. A copy of this letter is available online at http://www.doxpop.com/prod/MonroeCounty20080214.pdf.
For additional information, visit http://www.doxpop.com/prod/help/HelpTopic/MonroeCountyINStatus
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